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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Winter has definitely hit Charing this week but we have kept warm by keeping busy and learning.  
 
Woodpeckers, Badgers and Owls had a Victorian day on Wednesday. There were some amazing costumes and children 
enjoyed learning in a different way to normal to experience a little of Victorian life. We also had a visit from Maidstone 
Museum to provide the children with a workshop about life in the Victorian School and home. Learning how to write in 
cursive handwriting on a slate was a highlight! Maidstone Museum is free to enter and definitely worth a visit if you want 
to explore local and world history on our doorstep. 
 
We have been talking to the children this week about school attendance and celebrating with the classes when they have 
100% attendance for the day. Well-done to Rabbits, Squirrels, Otters and Owls who have all achieved this at least once 
this week. We are continuing to monitor the attendance closely and look forward to celebrating fantastic attendance at 
the end of term again. Please ensure if your child if off school that you inform the office by 9:30am each day with a clear 
reason. This can be by email - attendance@charing.kent.sch.uk - or by phoning the school office and leaving a message.   
 
You will have received a letter from Mr Bird regarding e-safety this week - apologies for the issues sending it due to the 
management system. Please read this carefully and talk to your children. We talk in school about the 4 Cs of keeping safe 
online - Conduct (how we behave); Contact (talking to others); Content (what we see or send) and Commerce (scams and 
ads, online spending). Please remind your child of these each time they are online.  
 
Congratulations to Mrs Hebbes and Mrs Alessandra who have passed their Mental Health for Adults First Aider course. If 
you feel that you would like to talk to someone for support or to know where to turn, please ask the office to arrange a 
meeting.  
 
As the weather is looking cold or wet for the next few weeks, please ensure that your child brings a named coat to school 
each day. We will take the children outside for playtimes as much as we can. Please also remind your child to bring a 
named water bottle to school. We have an increasing number of un-named bottles in school and this makes it difficult to 
reunite the bottle with their owner when found. 
 
Wishing you a relaxing weekend 
Mrs Hammond  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rabbits

 

 
Squirrels 

Otters 

 

 

 
Woodpeckers 

Badgers 

  
Owls 

96% 94% 96% 95% 90% 92% 

Whole School – 
94.2% 

Year to date – 
92.2% 

Target –  
96% 

150 Years - 1873 - 2023 
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INTERNET SAFETY 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DROP OFF 

Can we please remind parents that school gates shut at  8:55am. If you 

arrive late , please drop off your child/ children at the school office.  

For safeguarding reasons we do not allow parents/carers to drop off their 

children to their classes.  

**CHANGES ON MCAS 

We have been trying to improve MCAS to make things slightly easier for communication between 

Parents and the School. A few changes have been made as follows: 

Parent Consent: Please select the options given to update your child’s consent.  

Wraparound Care: Both Breakfast and Afterschool club bookings are placed under this tab and will 

run as it was before.  

Please be reminded to clear out any outstanding balances from TERM 2 under individual 

accounts of your children. 

If your child is poorly and unable to 
come to school, please ensure that you 
inform the office via telephone or leave 
a message on our answer phone. Can 
we please request that all attendance 
related emails are sent to the following: 

Ms. Nimrah Rehman 
attendance@charing.kent.sch.uk 
 

 

This week’s poster about is SMARTPHONE SAFETY TIPS  FOR YOUNG PEOPLE at the 

end of the newsletter.  Please continue to monitor your child’s online behaviour and 

access. If you need help with a specific app we have not highlighted yet, please talk to 

Mrs Hammond. 
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MEDICATION SAFETY 

  

HEALTHY LUNCHES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL DINNERS  
Dinner Money cost £2.43: 
Please be reminded school meals are to be paid for in advance. Our caterers 
will not allow a debt to build and as of next term, any unpaid accounts will result 
in your child not receiving a meal and you will need to provide a packed lunch.  
 
WRAP AROUND CARE  
Payments for wrap around care: 
If you have unpaid sessions, please ensure that these balances get cleared off 
by the end of term. We advise you to frequently check your ‘Outstanding 
Balances’ in your BROMCOM app to keep up to date with payments. 
Unpaid sessions will result in you losing your child's place at the club for term 3 
and will be offered to other families. If you are experiencing problems in paying, 
please contact the school office. 

 
 
 

We understand that at times children are unwell and need to stay at home to 

recover, however please remember that we can administer prescribed medication, 

so if your child is feeling better but needs medicine, this can be brought to the office 

and managed as necessary. The office would be able to assist is this. 

 

We promote healthy eating at Charing CE Primary School and would appreciate 
parents adhering to the healthy eating guidelines as below: 
 
Sweets: Please do not pack sweets or chocolate bars. 
 
Drinks: children under 5 receive free milk with their snacks and water is 
available for everyone whenever they want to drink. Please do not send in fizzy 
drinks with your child’s packed lunch. 

 
Nut Free: Please be reminded that we are a nut-free school. We have children in school who have 
potential life-threatening nut- allergies which can be triggered by direct or indirect contact with nuts in 
the environment. To keep our children safe, we request that parents please find a nut-free alternative. 
This also includes NUTELLA or any CHOCOLATE spread. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
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COLLECTIVE CELEBRATION 

WORSHIP 
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Our overall theme in Term 3 Collective Worship is …the life of Jesus 

This week’s focus has been John the Baptist preparing the way – following the 
example of John. 

We remembered one of the stories from before Christmas. We learnt about a man 
Zachariah and his wife Elizabeth. (Luke 1:5-23) They had a son called John. Like Jesus, 
John grew up and began teaching people about God, so he could prepare the way for 
the coming Messiah. The message he was sharing with people was to love one 
another and to stop their wrong doings. John knew that Jesus was the Messiah and 
that his job was to preach to the people about how to live their lives so they would 
be ready when Jesus began his teachings. 

In verse 11 John says … “If you have two coats, give one to someone who doesn’t 
have any. If you have food, share it with someone else.” We wondered and discussed 
what this meant and how this was similar to the ‘Good News’ that Jesus brought to 
the world. 

We thought about how we could be like John, how we might share the good news 
message that John and then Jesus brought. Maybe through our actions we could 
show one of our school values, Compassion, to others. 

We also looked at the baptism of Jesus which was carried out by John (Luke 3: 21 – 
22) 

We wondered what things in this story were amazing or unusual; the dove appearing 
when Jesus was baptised and the voice of God saying, ‘This is my beloved son in whom 
I am well pleased’. Baptism is about being sorry for all we have done wrong and 
starting again. They become a new person, someone who has ‘washed’ away their 
old life and all the things that they have done wrong. 

“Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation; the old has gone, the new has 
come!” 

2 Corinthians 5:17 

 

This Week in Worship 
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Dear Father God, 

When we are troubled and 

worried, help us to trust in your 

love that never leaves us. 

Make us strong and fill us with 

your hope. 

Give us courage so that we never 

give up, 

Especially when we are afraid. 

Amen. 
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at CHARING SCHOOL Presents 

 

TAG RUGBY CLUB 

Non-Contact Rugby FUN for Boys & Girls years 3-6 

Thursdays - 3.15 to 4.15: Only £3.50 per session 

Term 3 Dates – Jan 11/18/25 Feb 1/8 

Come and TRY it 

First session FREE! 

To enquire about places please email child’s name and 

year to steven.cream@btinternet.com or  

text 07756 097636  

*Places will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis! 

• Ex WASPS Rugby Community Coach 

RFU Level 2 Qualified Coach – DBS – First Aid 

 

mailto:steven.cream@btinternet.com
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